John Gardner

From: Glen Stark

Sent: Sunday, May 30, 2021 3:21 PM

To: John Gardner

Subject: Fwd: [EXTERNAL MAIL] Automatic reply: Notice of reportable release at the Watkins 30-5-5H
Glen Stark

Community Relations Field Coordinator
Crestone Peak Resources
720-822-0175

From: Moore, Jeffrey <jsmoore@auroragov.org>

Sent: Sunday, May 30, 2021 2:02:35 PM

To: Glen Stark <Glen.Stark @CRESTONEPR.com>

Subject: [EXTERNAL MAIL] Automatic reply: Notice of reportable release at the Watkins 30-5-5H

Hello, you have reached Jeffrey Moore at the City of Aurora. The City offices are closed on Monday, May 31, in observance of
Memorial Day. | will return on Tuesday, June 1, and will respond as soon as possible after that date.

If you have an emergency issue related to an active oil and gas operation, you may contact me at 303.902.9176. Thank you.

Jeffrey S. Moore, P.G.

Preferred Pronouns: he/him/his

Manager

Oil & Gas Division | City of Aurora
direct 303.739.7676

cell 303.902.9176

email jsmoore@auroragov.org




